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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Children have settled well back into school and we would like to remind you of our 
expectations for homework. 
 
Please ensure that your child brings their book bag everyday, with their reading book and 
planner inside. Children should read for at least 10 minutes at home every evening and we 
ask that this is noted in their planner. Reading books are changed on a weekly basis. 
Children can read a book on MyOn instead but please still write in your child’s planner.  
  
Homework will be set on Fridays, as per our homework policy, which is available to read on 
our website. Homework should be completed and returned by the following Wednesday. 
 
Children in reception class will have paper copies of homework sent every Friday, along 
with a new reading book. Parents are asked to upload photographs of home events 
regularly to their child’s Tapestry account to keep us up to date with any learning at home. 
 
KS1 children will use Purple Mash for their homework. This can be accessed via the RM 
Unify link on our website. When they have finished their tasks, they send it to their teacher 
by pressing the hand in button. 
 
From next week, all children in KS2 will use Google Classroom for their homework. Once 
completed, they are able to turn in their homework online, or alternatively take a 
photograph of written work and upload.  
 
Children’s effort and achievements with homework are rewarded and praised. Teachers will 
mark homework weekly and keep records of children completing homework. These records 
will be checked on a regular basis.  
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 
 
Mrs R Keen 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 


